
We’re going to 
paperless bills 
on August 19, 2024

More Secure

Convenient

Eco-friendly

All accounts 
go paperless 
on 8/19/2024

•	 You will be notified of all new bills 		
	 through either text, email or the 
	 MyChart mobile app.

•	 You may opt out of paperless billing 
	 if you prefer.

	 If you have questions, please visit our FAQS at selfregional.org/newbillpay or call (864) 725-7800.

How to opt out of paperless billing
If you prefer to opt out of paperless billing and you are a MyChart user, login to your MyChart 
account at mychart.selfregional.org or use the MyChart app on your mobile device. Locate 
the billing section and scroll to the section where you see, “If you would like to receive paper 
statements, you may cancel paperless billing. “Select cancel paperless billing”. If you are not a 
MyChart user, either follow the links within the notifications received or call Customer Service 
@ (864) 725-7800 for assistance. 


